
BIS/AITP Travelers TLDP Info Session 
On Tuesday, September 29th from 4-5pm, there was a Zoom information session with 

representatives from Travelers TLDP.  At the meeting, each representative discussed upcoming 

internship opportunities, as well as career positions, what they look for in an applicant, and 

how you can become a strong candidate for their TLDP (Technology Leadership Development 

Program). The meeting lasted for an hour, as representatives talked about their company, 

followed by questions that BIS/AITP students may have had at the end of the meeting. Special 

Travelers representatives included: Saroj Gaire, Travelers, TLDP university coordinator and Kyle 

Bulmer, BIS major alumni. 

 


